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Hello Colleagues:
 
Just a few things today. 
 
No doubt there are still many questions about vaccinations. The key takeaway now is that
there are very strict limits on vaccine distribution, such as order or timeline, and it is not
under the university’s control or discretion.
 
We also know the following:

·         Currently, vaccines are being distributed by the county where the person resides,
and CUPHD is leading distribution for our county. 

·         So far, CUPHD has offered the following university groups the opportunity to be
vaccinated, according to priority guidelines:

o    Healthcare workers

o    Beckwith students

o    COVID-19 testing center staff, COVID testing staff, and vaccination clinic
personnel

o    Champaign County residents 75 years of age or older

o    Champaign County residents 65 - 74 years of age with specific health
conditions listed in the link below

·         CUPHD does not yet know which groups will be offered the vaccine next or when
due to an unpredictable vaccine supply chain and evolving guidance from the State
of Illinois.

·         As CUPHD identifies the next groups to be offered the vaccine, the university will
update the campus community as soon as it is able.

Please see the university’s Vaccines for COVID-19 web page for the most up-to-date
information.
 
Also, a list of Library employees who directly met the stated criteria (see this email) has
been provided to campus. In addition, the Library provided campus with a list of employees
who are in frequent contact with the public as part of their work duties, so that additional
people can be considered by campus and CUPHD, should the criteria be expanded. 
 
We realize that there are many unknowns and will continue to supply information as it
becomes available to us. We can’t thank you enough for your patience during this entire
process.
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Let’s continue to keep the lines of communication open. Please let us know if there is
anything you need clarification on that we haven’t answered.
 
Best,
 
 
HEATHER MURPHY
Chief Communications Officer
 
University of Illinois Urbana-Champaign

University Library
435 Library | 1408 W. Gregory Drive | M/C 522
Urbana, IL 61801
217.333.3758 | hmurphy@illinois.edu
www.library.illinois.edu
 
CHRIS PROM (he/his)
Associate Dean for Digital Strategies
 
University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign 
University Library
246G Main Library
1408 W Gregory Dr
Urbana, IL 61801
217 244 2052 | prom@illinois.edu
Assistant: Kaci Dunnum, kdunnum@illinois.edu
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